
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on 23 February 2023 at 10.00 am in Council Chamber, Council 
Offices, Cecil Street, Margate, Kent. 

 
 

Present: 
 

Councillors Wright, Currie and Shrubb 
 

   
 

 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

3. APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE AT THE 98 HARBOUR PARADE, 
RAMSGATE  
 
Also present: 
  
Thanet Council        Ms Brock, Technical Support Team Manager, TDC 
Representatives:      Mr Kitenge, Senior Litigation Lawyer, TDC 
  
98 Harbour                Ms Claire Goodwin 
Parade  
Representatives: 
  
Mr Kitenge, Senior Litigation Lawyer made the introductory remarks by advising of the 
meeting procedure for the discussion of this item. 
  
The Technical Support Team Manager introduced the item. 
  
The Applicant presented their case. 
  
There were no questions from the Licensing Team. 
  
The Sub-Committee asked the applicant questions. 
  
The Applicant responded to the Sub-Committee’s questions and made their final 
representations. 
  
The Sub-Committee agreed the following: 
  
‘Upon considering whether to grant or refuse the licence application for 98 Harbour 
Parade Ramsgate and having considered the documentation and representations made 
by; 
  
1. The Licensing Officer – Ms Brock 
2. The Applicant – Claire Goodwin 
  
It is the decision of the Licensing board to; 
  
Grant a new licence at 98 Harbour Parade Ramsgate on the basis that – the conditions 
imposed in Agenda Item 3 be complied with. 
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This decision has been made in line with Thanet District Council’s Licencing policy and 
objectives within Licensing Act 2003.’ 
 
 
 
Meeting concluded : 10.20 
 
 


